
 

 

OUR MISSION 
STATEMENT 

 
 
 

L. E. Phillips Senior Center is 
a gathering place for 
individuals 50+ who reside in 
the City or County of         
Eau Claire, to maintain 
independence through access 
to programming, which 
develops skills to enhance 
their social, emotional and 
physical well-being.  
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   THE SILVER THREAD  

      
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
                 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            
 

      

 

“ACTIVELY AGING”   BEGINS AT THE  L. E. PHILLIPS SENIOR CENTER, YOUR PLACE FOR SOCIAL                             
ACTIVITIES, EDUCATION, WELLNESS, HEALTH AND FITNESS PROGRAMS.                                                                                    

FOR THE “50 plus”  POPULATION.  Recognizing the value of older adults! 

OPEN HOURS: 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, 
Thursday, Friday    
8am-4pm  
 

Office Hours:  
Monday-Friday    
8:30am-3pm   

TRIP   
August Bus Tour   Tuesday, August 17, 2021  

Departure 7:15am  
2nd exact trip, due to popular demand  

(1st date of Friday, Aug. 13 is full) 
  

 Three Hour Lunch Cruise “LACROSSE QUEEN” 
Plus “Deke Slayton Memorial Space & Bicycle Museum” 

Riverboat Cruise   $95 Includes Bus, Boat Ride & Meal & Museum   
Check page 6 in this newsletter for more details for the 2nd trip,  

it is an exact repeat.                             

 

This is a reminder to all that may be paying for  
services at the Senior Center.  We do not accept 

credit cards for classes, events or trips at the Center 
at this time.  We accept cash or check.                       

Thanks for understanding. 

L. E. Phillips Senior Center Week   September 13-15 
 
        Wednesday, Sept. 15 
 FREE Car Show  
              4:30-6:45pm 
 Awards 6:30pm    

              Peoples Choice Award 

 

 Show Car Drivers Eat Free, all other guests $4 each for  
 Barbeque, chips, dessert, lemonade and coffee.  

 

The Happy Hookers/Crafters will be hosting a sale at the Senior Center for 
Senior Center Week on Monday, Sept. 13 and Tuesday, Sept. 14. 

Times for the sales will be listed in the September newsletter. 
Watch for information on more events coming up in  

Senior Center Week! 
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L. E. Phillips Senior Center 
values: 

 
 

· Compassion for all 
individuals who come to the 
Center, regardless of 
knowledge, skills, cultural 
heritage, ethnicity, gender, 
disability, financial status 
and religious affiliation, 

· Respect for each other in 
every interaction, 

· Independence as a means 
by which we strive to help 
others maintain,                                                                                                                                              

· A safe environment for all 
to feel welcome and secure.  

 

 

Staff

       

Dear Members, I would like to take 
this time and space in the newsletter 
to express our gratitude to all of you 
for the many gifts, big and small, that 
you have given to the Center to help 
us achieve the goodness we have here 
at the Center.  Our busy time of year is 

now, as we prepare and host the 
Water Street Mile.  We also ask for 

your support during the annual 
Friends campaign, which supports 

the operations of the center 
throughout the year and as we 

prepare for an Open House Car 
Show event in September.  During 
this process, your support either by 
working on a committee or dollars 

donated to the cause, are what allows 
the Center to support actively aging 
here in our facility.  Please know, 

that the small grateful acts every day 
are uplifting to the staff because we 

know the difference it makes for 
others who come through our 

welcoming doors.  PS  If you have 
not turned in your support of the 

Center’s Friends Drive, it is not too 
late.  Stop at the desk and pick up a 

giving envelope. Thanks!                                                  
LEPSC Executive Director,          

Mary Pica-Anderson 
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Executive Director:  Mary Pica-Anderson 
      Phone Ext. 101, marypa@lephillipsseniorcenter.com 

Communications Coordinator:  Mary Beth Ingrouille  
 Phone Ext. 102, marybeth@lephillipsseniorcenter.com 

Office Receptionist:  Deb Kragness     Phone Ext. 100 
Fitness Coordinator:  Marilyn Russo      
Housekeeping:  Maureen Tepiew  
Maintenance:  John Rush 

Vision Statement                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
L. E. Phillips Senior Center aspires to be the leader in active living programming for our community’s current and future    

generations of older adults.  We will accomplish this through continually strengthening and expanding programs and services, 
while promoting healthy lifestyles as a bridge for individuals’ social, emotional and physical needs. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                      


